
St. James’ Sebastopol & St. Aloysius Redan 
Parish Priest: Fr Kevin Maloney, Ph: 5331 4981 

Presbytery: 508 Leith St, Redan 

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time - Sunday 21st October 2018 

Next week’s readings:   Sunday 28th October 2018  30th Sunday in Ordinary Time (B)  

Jeremiah 31:7-9  Ps 125(126)  Hebrews 5:1-6  Mark 10:46-52 

   Sebastopol Parish Coordinator: Pauline O’Brien, Ph: 5336 1353, 

Email: sebastopol@ballarat.catholic.org.au  

Office hours: Tues, Thurs & Friday 9.00am – 3.00pm 

   Redan Parish Coordinator:  Bernadette Lynch, Ph: 5335 9460 

Email: redan@ballarat.catholic.org.au  

Office hours: Tues, Wed & Thursday 9.00am-3.00pm 

 

  There are two collections. The first (Presbytery collection) is for the support of the parish priest and follows the sermon.  

  The second is for the running of the parish (planned giving, envelopes) and occurs after the Intercessions. 
 

 

Baptism Parent Information Sessions: - Parent information sessions for the Baptism of children will be held on 

the first Thursday of each month. The next meetings will be on Thursday 1st November at 10.00 am & 7.00 pm, 

in the hall at the back of the Cathedral Presbytery, 3 Lyons St. South, Ballarat.  All families wishing to have 

their children (under 7) baptised are invited to attend one of these preparation sessions so that they can 

enrol their children for Baptism at these preparation sessions.  For any enquiries, please contact Bernadette 

or Pauline at either parish centre. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

The National Apology to Victims and Survivors of Institutional Child Sexual Abuse  

On Monday 22nd October, our Prime Minister, Scott Morrison, will make a National Apology to Victims and 

Survivors Institutional Child Sexual Abuse at Parliament House in Canberra.  The Apology was developed on the 

advice of an independent, survivor-focused Reference Group and from consultations with communities 

throughout Australia from May to July 2018.   The National Apology will be televised live throughout Australia. 

Attached is a message to the People of the Diocese of Ballarat from Fr. Kevin Maloney. 
 

A Mission for Life presented by Fr Richard Leonard 

Our Lady Help of Christians Parish Wendouree is hosting “A Mission for Life” presented by Fr Richard Leonard SJ 

from October 29-31, 2018.  Topics are “Going out into the world we need all the help we can get”, “Nine steps  

to making better choices for my life” and “Where the hell is God - Holding on to Faith through the tough 

times.”  More information from the diocesan website www.ballarat.catholic.org.au or flyer on the noticeboard. 

 

Mass Times;  
Monday  12.05pm Cathedral 

Tuesday 12:05pm Cathedral  

Wednesday 12:05pm Cathedral 

Thursday           9.30am Redan 

Friday      9.30am Sebastopol 

Saturday 10.00 am Cathedral  

 

Sacrament of Penance  

Cathedral     Saturday 11.30 am 

Weekend Masses 

Cathedral    St Aloysius    St James’           

5.30pm Vigil  6.00pm Vigil                

8.00am          9.00am        10.30am 

10.30am 

5.00pm  

Rokewood 3rd Sunday at 10.30am 

Recent Deaths:  Pam Orchard (New Zealand) 

Trevor Thorpe (Maryborough) 
 

Anniversaries:   
Juanito Abarquez, Adrian Bartolo, Scott Brooks,  

Ernest Dawson, John Doyle, Jacob Everett,  

Aileen Harris, Shirley Kearney, Gordon Lewin,  

Allehia Mends, Reginald Mullane, Rene & Jim Nester, 

Paddy O’Brien, Ricky Stephens, Neil (Bill) Vagg,  
 

Please remember in your Prayers the following: 

John Bond, Fletcher Densley, Andrew Flood,  

Margaret Harty, Sr. Rosemary Kelly rsm, Alex McLaren, 

Kathryn Orchard, Raymon Reed, Neil Reyes, Basil Torpy, 

Jan Verberne. 
 

*If you would like a person to be prayed for, ask for their permission.  

Names will be included for the duration of ONE MONTH after which 

more time can be requested. 

Privacy:   In 2001 the Commonwealth and Victorian governments 

introduced legislation that deals with the manner in which public and 

private sector organisations may record, use, store and disclose 

information.  We can only accept requests for names on the bulletin 

by immediate family members. 

mailto:sebastopol@ballarat.catholic.org.au
mailto:redan@ballarat.catholic.org.au
https://safechurches.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d220f6000501502ae74c5e40&id=b187815c1b&e=8a1a23871a
http://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/


St. James’ Parish Sebastopol 
 

Opportunities for Prayer 

Monday         10.30 am Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament including Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament.  

Your presence is welcome.   
 

Dates to Remember:  

Sunday 21st October                                   2.30pm                   Good Shepherd Community Prayer Group 

Monday 22nd October                                  4pm                       St. Vincent de Paul Society Meeting 
 

Filipino Community 

Rosary                                                                                   2nd Wednesday of month at 7pm 

Good Shepherd Servant Community Prayer Group      1st & 3rd Sunday of the month at 2.30pm  
 

Movie luncheon – keep the date free 

At the Regent Theatre on Wednesday October 24 to see 'Ladies in Black' an Australian film set in the 50s.  Arrival 

9.30am for 10am start.  Tickets $19.  Please see Anne Porter for more details.  Anne will be selling tickets after both 

Masses at St. Aloysius this weekend and here at St. James.  All welcome to attend.  
 

Remembrance Mass 

The Funeral Ministry and Caring Group Teams are organising a Remembrance Mass which will be held on Sunday 

4th November at 10.30am.  This will be a time when we can all pray for and remember with love, the members of 

our families who have died.  Morning tea will follow in the foyer.  Please bring a plate to share.  All welcome. 
 

Filipino Remembrance Mass  

The Filipino Community invites you to attend their annual Remembrance Mass on Saturday 3rd November at 1pm.  

All welcome. 

 

New Planned Giving Envelopes 

are available for collection in the foyer.  Thank you to all contributors to the St. James’s Parish Stewardship 

program.  If you would like to join the Stewardship program by making a regular financial contribution to our Parish, 

you can do so by either direct debit or the envelopes.  Please contact Pauline in the Parish Office on 5336 1353. 
 

Prayer after Communion 

God, my creator, breathe on me, renew me, refresh me, extend my abilities, comfort me in adjusting to changes  

in health, mobility and activity.  Body of Jesus Christ flow through every fibre of my being.  Keep me well, and hope  

filled, always.  Holy Spirit use me in my situation, for the good of others.  Amen. 

********************************************************************************************************************************* 

All Saints Day Mass –  Thursday 1st November 2018 

8am Mass – Redan 

6pm Mass – Sebastopol 

(There will be No 9.30am Mass at Redan) 
 

BUPA Aged Care - Prayer services at the BUPA Aged Care on Thursday 25th October at 10.30am.  All welcome. 
 

Plenary Council 2020 

Phase 1: Listen and Dialogue To prepare the agenda for the Plenary Council, all of God’s people are invited to 

reflect on the question: “What do you think God is asking of us in Australia at this time?” Questions for individuals or 

groups (until Ash Wednesday 2019):  

1. What do you think God is asking of us in Australia at this time?  

2. What questions do you have about the future of the Church for the Plenary Council to consider in 2020?  

3. Do you have a story of your experience of faith, or the Church you would like to share?  

Submit responses, get more information, and register for updates: www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au 
 

Damascus College Enrolment 2018 Information Evening & Open Morning 

Damascus College warmly invites all families to attend our upcoming Information Evening. The Information Evening 

will include a tour of the College, activities for students and an information session for parents.  

INFORMATION EVENING:  Thursday 25th October at 6.30pm.  Please arrive at 4.45pm for registration 

OPEN MORNING:  Thursday 1st November, 9am – 10.30am.  Tours leave every 15 minutes 

STUDENTS OF ALL AGES ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND TO REGISTER, PLEASE GO TO:  

http://www.damascus.vic.edu.au/prospective-open-days 
 

Loreto College Ballarat 

Year 7 2020 Parent Information Evening:  Monday, October 22, 2018 at 7.00pm, Mary’s Mount Centre.   

Applications closing dates:  Year 7 2020 enrolments close on Thursday, February 7, 2019 at 4.00pm.   

Registrations online for Academic Scholarships close Friday, February 1, 2019.  
 

http://www.damascus.vic.edu.au/prospective-open-days


St. Aloysius Parish Redan 

Invitation to pray the Rosary - Thursday morning at 9.00am before the 9.30am Mass 

Adoration and Exposition – 1st & 3rd Friday of the month, 7.00 pm – 8.00 pm. 
 

Memorial Masses 

Masses will be held on Saturday 3rd November 6.00pm and Sunday 4th  November at 9.00am.  This is an 

opportunity for us to come together to remember our loved ones who have died. The names of our loved ones 

will be recorded in our memorial book. You are invited to record the names and date of death on the form in the 

foyer of the church. You will also have the opportunity to light a candle in memory of your loved ones.  

 

4th Friday Family Group – This group will meet on Friday 26th October at the Market Hotel at 12 noon for lunch.  For 

transport please contact Andy on 0421 855 881 
 

 

Roster October  27th / 28th  

Mass Leader Reader Offertory  Sp 

Ministers 

Welcomer Projector Counters Cleaners 

 

6pm Joan Hopkins Kate 

Andrews  

Nancy 

Conroy 

B. Van 

Ravenstein 

C. Densley 

Maria Van 

Ravenstein 

Mary 

Poliness 

Team 5 

Andy 

Naus 

P 

McGowan 

Team 2 

V Dulfer 

L 

Spencer 

B Martin 

C 

Densley 

9am Colin 

Vanderkley 

 

Tony  

Haintz 

Annette 

Hirth & 

Family 

M. 

Czurlowski 

N. De Jong 

Nancy 

Chapman 

Albert 

Dulfer 

 

Children’s’ Liturgy – Michelle Flood 

******************************************************************************************************************************* 

Catholic Mission Sunday – October 21 

This Mission Sunday, funds raised are going towards supporting teachers to provide a child-centred methodology 

education for the local children in Hakha, a remote town in the mountainous north of Myanmar.  You can also 

help St John’s School add grades to ensure continuity of education and become economically 

sustainable.  Thank you in anticipation of your support.  Envelopes are available on pews. 
 

Joy+ Youth Festival! 

Joy+ Youth Festival for 15-30yo. Sunday, November 25, Ballarat 2.00pm - 8.00pm.  Fantastic music with Genevieve 

Bryant and her band, special guests and Bishop Paul.  This is a free event and includes lunch.  Registrations and  

more details on youth ministry page www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 
 

Closure of St Augustine’s Church Jeparit  

Fr Peter Hudson will celebrate the Closure Mass of St Augustine’s Church, Jeparit on Sunday, October 28, 2018 at 

1.30pm, followed by afternoon tea in the State School Hall.   If you have any photos of your time in Jeparit or any 

history or information of the Church in Jeparit, can we please have a copy of it to the Horsham Parish Office or 

email to horsham@ballarat.catholic.org.au.  All are welcome to attend. 
 

Mark your calendar 

The Annual Nazareth House Fete is a fun family day and a great chance to buy up on homemade goodies, grab 

a bargain and win a prize on the very popular spinning wheel.  Saturday 17 Nov – 10am. 
 

House of Welcome Ballarat  

invites you to Music and dancing in the gardens at 30 Waller Avenue, Newington on Sunday November 18th at 

2pm.  Cakes, plants, lucky dips, face painting, mini auction and drawing of Holiday for 3 people for 6 nights in 

Victor Harbour, SA at 4pm.  Tickets $2 available now and on the day and proceeds to aid asylum seekers/refugees 

and other vulnerable people.  Guest speaker relaying news from refugees living on Nauru. 

Inquiries and competition tickets - Carmel 0401175045, E -  annekav123@yahoo.co.uk 
 

Mass at Pootilla Cemetery 

Mass will be celebrated at Pootilla Cemetery (Bungaree) on Sunday 11th November, 9.30am. All welcome. Some 

chairs provided; BYO if possible. Info: ph. 5334 0450 
 

 

 

 

Safeguarding Officers:             St. Aloysius:  Bernadette Lynch          St. James’:  Pauline O’Brien 

http://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/
mailto:horsham@ballarat.catholic.org.au
mailto:annekav123@yahoo.co.uk

